
 

Bowie State University  
National Alumni Association, Inc. 

14000 Jericho Park Road 
Bowie, MD 20715 

 

 

   
 

 

President 
Dr. Stephanie V. Overton 
Stanard 
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Dear Bowie State University National Alumni Association (BSUNAA) Family, 
 
To follow up on recent conversations with the university, I’m pleased to share that 
we’ve had a positive initial discussion about our future partnership that will 
benefit both the university and BSU students. 
 
While the formal operational process is still being determined, I'm hopeful these 
talks are a step forward for both BSUNAA and the university. Realigning our focus 
after past tensions will take time, but BSUNAA, Alumni Engagement, and the 
administration are committed to working together to increase alumni 
engagement. We will remain open to adjustments as our partnership evolves, and 
I will keep you updated.  
 
I'm also pleased to share that I will represent BSUNAA as a platform guest at the 
2025 Spring Commencement. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing commitment to BSU and BSUNAA and your patience as 
we work to strengthen our National Alumni Association’s support for the 
university's growth and sustainability. 
 
It will take all of us! 
 
With Bulldog Pride, 
 
 
Dr. Stephanie Overton Stanard 
President, Bowie State University National Alumni Association 
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